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MEDIA RELEASE
Friday, 15 March 2019
Skating rink on ice

Marion Council has shelved a proposal from an Adelaide developer to build an ice rink and rock-climbing wall in the city

At a confidential meeting this week, Council decided not to proceed with an Expression of Interest for the land on Sturt Rd, Marion, after considering a business case from Cruachan Investments Pty Ltd.

Mayor Kris Hanna said the proposal left a number of questions unanswered.
“The proposal for an ice rink at first sounded an exciting venture but after reading the detailed business case Council was unconvinced,” Mayor Hanna said.

“We gave the developers about six months to prepare the business case and sought extra information from them before we formally considered the proposal.

“Council resolved to not proceed any further with the proposal and to end the EOI process for the land on Sturt Road.”

The EOI for the 8910 sqm block of under-utilised land at 262 Sturt Rd was released in June last year.

Two proposals were received with the Council deciding to move to a detailed business case with the ice skating and rock climbing complex in August last year. Council received Cruachan Investment’s business case last month.
“Council will take a fresh look at the potential for the site,” Mayor Hanna said.
Contact: Craig Clarke Unit Manager Communications, 0434 600 637
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